










 

 

FAITH Beyond 2000 Part I                      
A dynamic formation program for 
catechists and others interested in 

gaining a better understanding  
of their faith. 

 

 

The Chancery  
1150 N. First Street 
San Jose, CA 95112  

 
 

Mondays, 6:45 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 
 

February 22: Introduction to the 
Scriptures 

March 14: The Old Testament 
April 25: The New Testament: 

The Gospels 
 

Plan now to attend  
FAITH beyond 2000 and give 

your ministry and your 
spirituality a boost! 

 
http://www.dsj.org/education/catechetical-
ministry/basic-catechist-certification/faith-

beyond-2000-part-1-registration/ 
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Jubilee Year of Mercy                              

If you suspect abuse in 
your parish, school or in 
the Diocese of San Jose, 
please contact:  Child 
Protective Services 408-299-2071; Call 
911; or The Diocesan Office for the 
Protection of Children and Vulnerable 
Adults, 408-983-0113 or email 
protection@dsj.org. If you suspect 
financial mismanagement in your parish, 
school or in the Diocese of San Jose, 
please contact: EthicsPoint: 
dsj.ethicspoint.com. 
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February 21, 2016 
Second Sunday of Lent 
 
Many icons depicting 
Jesus’ transfiguration bear 
the Greek title Metamorphosis, a 
technical term also for nature’s 
springtime transformation. Fittingly, this 
Jubilee Year of Mercy coincides with 
the Lectionary’s Year of Luke, for only 
Luke specifies Moses and Elijah 
speaking about Jesus’ “exodus that he 
was going to accomplish in 
Jerusalem” (Luke 9:31). Israel’s exodus 
liberated from slavery; Jesus’ exodus 
liberates from sin’s living death of 
selfishness. Pope Francis suggests that 
Lent’s prayer, fasting, and works of 

charity can transfigure the 
world, if Christians 
translate Isaiah’s challenge 
into our daily lived 
experience of Jesus’ life-

giving exodus by releasing those bound 
unjustly, setting free the oppressed, 
sharing your bread with the hungry, 
bringing the afflicted and homeless into 
your house, clothing the naked, not 
turning your back on your own. “If you 
remove from your midst oppression, and 
malicious speech . . . then light shall rise 
for you in the darkness . . . you shall be 
like a watered garden, like a spring 
whose water never fails”                
(Isaiah 58:9, 10, 11). 
 

—Peter Scagnelli, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 
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The Thrift Store will be closed  
February 20th – February 21st 

 for Winter Break. 
 

Please consider the St. Justin 
Thrift Store as an alternative  
to donating your household  

items and clothes.   
 

Thank you for your patronage 
throughout the year! 

Celebrate  
St. Patrick’s Day 
with the 
Stablemates 

 
Tuesday, March 1  

Join the Stablemates for their 
Annual Corned Beef and 

Cabbage Dinner.  
 

Doors Open at 6:00 p.m. 
Dinner at 7:00 p.m. 

Limited Seating 
 

Irish Entertainment!  
$20.00 per Person 

 
For tickets please stop by the  

Parish Ministry Center!  

NEW RECONCILIATION 

OPPORTUNITIES DURING LENT 
The Diocese of San Jose is launching an 
evangelization campaign this Lent called 
“The Light is On for You.” All the 
Catholic Churches in the County of Santa 
Clara will be open on Wednesdays 6-8 
p.m. for the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 
“The Light is On for You” is part of our 

effort to reach out to Catholics who have 
been away from the Church. Consider  
inviting your friends and family to this 
sacrament of healing. Consider the         
sacrament for yourself.  

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 24TH
  

THROUGH WEDNESDAY, MARCH 23RD   
6:00 TO 8:00 P.M. 

PARISH MINISTRY CENTER 
ADORATION CHAPEL 

Please give some prayerful thought to this 
opportunity. You are welcome on any of these 
Wednesday evenings. No appointment needed.  
Confession also offered in the Church as regularly 
scheduled: SATURDAYS 3:30 P.M. –4:15 P.M. 

Lenten Stations  
of the Cross 

 

Every Friday of Lent, in Church,  
7:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 

Parish Lenten Reconciliation 
Service   
Wednesday, March 9                                   
6:00 p.m.  
Church 

Novena to Our Lady 
of Perpetual Help  

Wednesdays,  
7:00 p.m. 

  
Bible Study: Parish Ministry 

Center 
Fridays, 11:00 a.m. 

 
Hau`oli la Ho'omana'o 

Happy 60th  
Wedding Anniversary 

 

Christa and Phil 
February 20, 1956 

   THRIFT STORE               

Community Ministry is in the 
process of organizing our Easter 
Food and Basket Project. We are 
planning to accommodate up to 
200 families from Santa Clara 
with an entire Easter Meal and 
Easter baskets for their children. 
 

We will be packing parcels of 
food on Saturday, March 19, 
beginning at 10:00 a.m. Please 
join us in the Parish Small Hall if 
you are interested in helping. 
 

Between now and March 18, 
we will be collecting all the 
needed FOOD 
Needed items:   
Canned Cranberry Sauce 
Canned Corn, Canned Yams, 
Canned Green Beans   
Canned Fruit Cocktail 
Packaged Pork Gravy  
Boxed Pork or  
Cornbread Stuffing 
    and 
Hams (5 pound canned) or $10 
Gift Cards  

Community Ministry will be 
purchasing fresh potatoes, 
carrots, apples, oranges, and 
onions to include in the Easter 
parcels.  
 

We are also collecting items 
needed to assemble 
Children’s Easter 
Baskets. Candy, 
Small Stuffed 
Animals, Toys and 
Baskets can also be dropped off 
between now and March 18.  
 

We will distribute the Easter 
food on Saturday, March 19 
and Sunday, March 20 from 
1:00 – 3:00 p.m. Please join us if 
you are interested in helping with 
the distribution. 
 

Most importantly, if you know 
any family who would benefit 
from our gift of an Easter 
Meal or if you need more 
information about our Easter 

project, contact Joe Bauer at 296-
1193 ext. 109 or joeb@dsj.org. 


